
 
 
 
 
 

April 2, 2010 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Executive Committee of the Academic Council 
 

From: Peter Lange  
 
Re: Three Divinity Professional Degrees 
 
 I am pleased to submit the attached proposals from the Divinity School to 
establish a three new professional degrees -  The Master of Arts in Christian Studies 
(MACS), the Master of Arts in Christian Practice (MACP) and the Doctor of Ministry (D. 
Min.) .  These proposals were presented to the Academic Programs Committee on March 
17, 2010 and were unamimously recommended for approval.  I submit these proposals to 
ECAC for discussion and consideration with my fullest support. 
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